
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
This week 

We have had a busy week! We learnt our final sound of the half term: ‘k’. During our 

literacy sessions, we read stories of ‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’ and ‘Guess How Much I Love You’, 

linked to our Pancake Day and Valentine’s Day learning. During Maths, we learnt about the 

composition of 5. Lots of children were excitedly shouting “3 and 2 makes 5”, “4 and 1 

makes 5!” As well as this, we explored our outdoor environments and took part in lots of 

Valentine’s and Pancake Day themed activities.  

 

 

See our Spring 2 newsletter for what we will be up to next half term. Enjoy your half term! 

 

Learning links at home 

- Have a well-deserved rest! 

- Go for a walk with a grown-up and look for any signs of spring popping up. Talk 

about what you can see. Can you spot any flowers growing? Did you see any animals? 

You could take a picture or draw one of what you see on your walk. 

- Lots of daffodils are starting to pop up! Can you draw or paint a picture of your 

favourite flower? 

 


